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I am writing today in support of House Bill 3444. I have 3 children that attend a public 

charter school, and it has been a great fit and education for them. PUBLIC charter 

school students are PUBLIC school students, and therefore should be funded as 

PUBLIC school students. Our students deserve access to the same resources as 

traditional public schools, and our teachers deserve to be paid equitably. This bill 

would provide essential funding to enhance educational opportunities, transportation, 

and support services. Please pass this bill and provide fair funding for public charter 

school students.  

 

Thank you, 

Kalee Powell 


